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HUNT MILITARY COMMUNITY

WREATHS ACROSS AMERICA DAY
— DECEMBER 17, 2022

Each year, Wreaths Across America coordinates wreath-laying
ceremonies at more than 3,400 locations across the United
States, at sea or abroad. We remember and honor all our military
veterans that have paid the ultimate sacrifice for our freedomes.

We invite you to join Wreaths Across America by sponsoring a
veterans’ wreath at a cemetery near you, volunteering or
donating to a local sponsorship group. Please visit
WreathsAcrossAmerica.org to volunteer, donate, or sponsor a
wreath to honor an American hero.

OUR CEO’S MESSAGE

Dear HMC Residents,

WEe'll be celebrating the beginning of a new year in just a few short weeks. During this holiday season and throughout
the year, we appreciate the service and sacrifice you and your families make. With deployments or long training
missions, our Service Members miss out on many special occasions during the holiday season. In support of our
families, our communities are doing special service projects this holiday season to show our gratitude for all you do day
in and day out. We are also supporting those in need. Donation drop-off stations have been established at many HMC
communities across the nation to collect presents and toys for needy children as part of the U.S. Marine Corps Reserve
Toys for Tots program. We are also encouraging employees and residents to participate in Wreaths Across America to
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TOYS FORTOTS

Hunt Military Communities proudly supports the U.S. Marine
Corps Reserve Toys for Tots program each holiday season.
Donation drops off stations will be available at several HMC
communities across the nation to collect presents and toys for
children in need.

Toys for Tots is a 73-year-old national charitable program run
by the U.S. Marine Corps Reserve that brings holiday joy to
more than seven million disadvantaged children each season.
HMC is proud to support this holiday tradition to give back to
our communities in a safe and accessible way. The primary
goal is to help bring joy to the season and send a message of
hope and support to all those in need. Donations given to
Toys for Tots directly impact children and families in
communities throughout the country.

If you would like to make a donation or learn more about the
program, please visit ToysForTots.org.

support their wreath-laying efforts at military cemeteries across the country. On behalf of everyone here at Hunt
Military Communities, | want to take this time to wish you all a very safe and happy Holiday season and a healthy and happy 2023.
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Brian Stann

President and CEO
Hunt Military Communities
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COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENTS

Hunt Military Communities will be upgrading our utility billing system
and transitioning billing services from Minol USA to YES Energy, a leading
energy and metering company, for the administration of utility billing.

Beginning in December 2022, our utility billing statements will be
prepared and delivered by YES Energy.

MAINTENANCE CORNER

Dryer

You should be checking your dryer lint tray weekly. Did you know dryer
lint is one of the leading causes of household fires?

Filters

Check your filter monthly. Your central heating and air conditioning unit
works hard to push air throughout your house. By changing your filters
on a regular basis, you help the unit operate efficiently and effectively. We
change them quarterly for you; visit our self-help section in our
Maintenance Shop if you would like to change them monthly.

Pests

Want to keep pests away from your home? Clean cobwebs in the inside
and exterior of your homes to prevent spider nests.

Need Pest Control Service? Contact our office. Did you know that with our new
pest control company, every home will have an exterior service semiannually?

IMPORTANT EVENTS

Snowman Soup

Stop by the Leasing Office on December 7th from 2:00 - 4:30 PM to pick
up a bag of hot cocoa mix, marshmallows, and candy canes! Open to all
residents while supplies last.

Elf off the Shelf

Be on the lookout for an “elf off the shelf”! We will be hiding 6 elves
around the property. Find and return one to the Leasing Office for a prize.
Open to residents only and limited to one per household.
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PET OF THE MONTH
Jessica Harper’s cat Luna
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MAINTENANCE IS REPAINTING THE
CROSSWALKS ALL ACROSS BASE HOUSING

COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENTS

The maintenance team has been working diligently to get
the crosswalks repainted all across base housing. This is
going to ensure the safety of all pedestrians in the
community.

MEET OUR FRIENDLY STAFF

Marisa Moore
Community Director

Amber Barnes

Leasing Specialist
Kasandra Fields

Resident Service Specialist

Victoria Cains
Community Manager

Kasandra Fields
Leasing Specialist

CONTACT INFORMATION

Office Hours: Monday - Friday, 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Pool Hours: Not advertised during fall/winter months
Office Number: 302-337-4700

Email: DoverlLeasing@HuntCompanies.com
Facebook: @DoverFamilyHousing

Website: DoverFamilyHousing.com

Heather Truitt

DoverFamilyHousing.com
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